

Chadrad Communications, Inc. 226 Bordeaux St - Chadron, NE 69337 308-432-5545 fax 308-432-5601 E-mail: kcsr@chadrad.com

(Neb.)-Dr. Randy Rhine Named President Of CSC

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 11/29/2012 12:04 PM

(Chadron)-Chadron State College will welcome the new year with a new president. Stan Carpenter, Chancellor of the State College System, announced the selection of Dr. Randy Rhine to the position at a meeting held this morning (Thursday) on the CSC Campus.

Carpenter said the original pool of approximately 40 applicants was narrowed down to two, and the process was very interesting. Prior to announcing Rhine as being selected, he thanked the search committee. Carpenter stated that the January 15 meeting of the Board of Trustees will be when Rhine is officially appointed.

Rhine has been serving in the interim position since the search began around one year ago, and Carpenter said during the interview process, it became very clear that he had the qualities the SCS was looking for.

Rhine stated that this selection was an honor and one of the most humbling things that has happened to him. He also stated this was one of the best Christmas presents imaginable.

(Questions? Comments? Email news@chadrad.com)
(Copyright 2012 KCSR/Chadrad Communications, Inc. May not be reproduced in any form without permission.)